

Circular for Parents of Classes VI - XII Session 2020-21

SIS/OPS - OCT 003/2020 October 10, 2020

Subject: Attendance during online classes

Dear Parent

Namaste

We hope this mail finds you safe and well.

During this very unusual situation, our educators are doing their best to ensure that learning continues for our Shishyans and the online classes are as interesting and interactive as possible.

However, it has come to our notice that several students are not attending the online classes. A few of them log in and then do not switch on their cameras, making it impossible for the educator to know if they are actually attending the classes or not.

The attendance of each student is being marked daily, the educators also give instant feedback of the number of students who were absent in the class and also those who did not switch on their cameras, in spite of repeated reminders.

You may be aware, the attendance of the students in the online classes and their contribution/interaction during these classes will form an important component of the internal assessment of the students.

This mail is to, once again, request you to ensure that your ward attends the classes regularly and keeps his / her camera switched on for the entire duration of the class.

We look forward to your kind cooperation, as always.

Kind regards

Dr. Lalita Singh Principal